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As a life-long Califonian I have seen many changes in our landscape and water flow in my
over 80 years. Most of the changes were man-made, including building an international airport
in the middle of one of North America's major migratory bird flyways. Some Sacramento
supervisor made a killing, but they are all dead now.

I have read Assmblyman Frank Bigelow's letter to you opposing your 2016 Bay-Delta Plan
Amnedment and I agree with him, especially where he says, "...simply reallocating hundreds
of thousands of acre-feet of water for unestablished environmental goals to the detriment of all
other water users is unacceptable." The emphasis is mine.

Please consider a much more comprehensive approach which includes input from many,
including the public.

Sherman Reinius
Pioneer, CA
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